
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

Hi everyone, 

Swimming School 

The teachers returned from the first day of swimming with nothing but 
praise for our students. 

The students were respectful, great listeners, followed all the rules and 
had a great time. 

Well done – a great reflection on our school. 
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      Coming Up 

December 6 to 10 

Swimming program 

 

School Reports 

Sent home on December 10 

December 14 

End of year assembly- 

students only 

Last Day of school for 

students- 16 December 

 

School term 2022 

Tuesday 1st February 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance at school- Just a reminder 

Regular attendance at school is essential to assist students to maximise 
their potential. Schools, in partnership with parents, are responsible for 
promoting the regular attendance of students.   

Parents are required to explain the absences of their children from 
school promptly and within seven days to the school. An explanation for 
absence must be provided to the school within 7 days of the first day of 
any period of absence. 

With today’s newsletter, I’m attaching a note for parents who may 
have forgotten to send in an explanation for their child’s absence.  

Thanks for attending to this matter- much appreciated. 

Next week 

This has been a rather unusual year with many different requirements 
for schools around Covid19 regulations to keep students, staff, and 
parents safe. 

With this in mind, we will, unfortunately, not be having our usual 
festivities for end of year.  

On Tuesday next week, we will have a small assembly with our 
students, to celebrate learning over the year.   

I think a celebration at the beginning of next year may be in order, just 
like the Chinese New Year. 

The Chinese New Year for 2022, falls on February 1 and the New 
Year animal sign is a Tiger.  A very appropriate year for Tuntable 
Creek Tigers. 

Have a lovely week       

Mrs Bath 

 

 


